
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Forge FC Enhances Partnership with CS MRO, Naming Them as the Club’s Newest Development Club 

Forge FC is proud to announce the expansion of its partnership with Club de Soccer Mont-Royal Outremont (CS MRO), 

solidifying CS MRO’s status as Forge FC’s newest Development Club. Building on the successful partnership established in 

2023, both organizations are excited to take the next step in their collaboration, further strengthening player 

development pathways and growing the game at the youth level. 

CS MRO, a prestigious youth soccer club based in Mont-Royal and Outremont, Quebec, boasts a rich history and a 

diverse player base of over 2,000 youth athletes. The club has established itself as a leader in youth development, 

making it a natural fit for Forge FC’s long-term vision of fostering elite soccer talent. 

“The success of our relationship with CS MRO over the past few seasons has been incredible, and we’re thrilled to 

enhance our partnership by making them our newest Development Club,” said Kyriakos Selaidopoulos, Director of Youth 

Football at Forge FC. “This next step allows us to build on our shared philosophy of player development, and we look 

forward to continuing to work together to create opportunities for young athletes to reach their full potential.” 

The expanded collaboration will continue to focus on developing coaches and players from U13 to U18, covering both 

boys' and girls' programs. Forge FC will provide further technical leadership and support to CS MRO’s coaching staff, 

ensuring a unified and professional approach to player development across both organizations while opening a direct 

player pathway into the Forge FC system. 

“We are incredibly proud of how our relationship with Forge FC has grown, and this next step is a testament to the 

success we have already achieved together,” said Luc Brutus, President of CSMRO. “Having this enhanced partnership 

will be invaluable to our players and coaches as we continue to elevate our development programs. The future is bright, 

and we are excited to see what we can accomplish together.” 

This strengthened partnership marks a significant milestone in Forge FC’s commitment to developing young Canadian 

talent and reinforcing its presence within the Quebec soccer landscape. By deepening its ties with CS MRO, Forge FC 

continues to invest in the future of the sport and inspire the next generation of soccer stars. 
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